
Dear Eeshwar, 

  

I would like to formally and sincerely express my gratitude for the amazing work you 
accomplished for helping improve the security of Nylas. 

  

Your security penetration testings and submissions around our websites are impressive 
and show exceptional strong technical skill and rich experience in the computer science 
field. 

  

I want you to know that I value the amount of effort you have put into your work. You are 
significantly appreciated as a valuable security researcher. 

  

Once again, thank you for your hard work. I look forward to seeing your future 
achievements and successes in your own life! 

  

Sincerely, 

Bo Pang 

Product Security Leader 

Nylas, Inc 


